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  BECOME FAMILIAR WITH YOUR INSURANCE BENEFITS	

Please contact your insurance company to inquire what your benefits may be. Your insurance company without notice 

may change benefits. For example, upon renewal of many contracts, there are new deductibles, or the amount of an 

existing deductible has increased. Also, co-insurance and co-payment amounts may change at the start of a new benefit 

year. Please note that it is your responsibility to notify us of any changes in benefits and/or coverage. Any quote you 

may receive from our practice is an estimate only and other procedures may be necessary at the date of your 

appointment that was not included in the estimate. Also, your insurance may require separate patient responsibility for 

office consults and procedures. Please be advised that if final payment exceeds the final insurance determined amount, 

you will receive a refund for the over payment. 

By following these steps above, you will be aware of any cost that may be your responsibility after your insurance pays. 

When having a procedure, two separate charges will be billed to your insurance: one from Swan Gastro & Surgery 

Center for the professional fee and one from hospital for the facility charge. 

 

Self-Pay Patients:   (Possible additional cost) 

• If a second procedure is deemed necessary by the physician after preliminary payment has been made. 

• If any pathology is required. (there will be an additional bill from the pathology lab) 

 

If you should have any further questions or need any additional information after speaking with your insurance, please 

contact us at 520-795-3090. 

 

 

Signature: ______________________________________________ Date: ________________________ 

 

 


